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From: ROBERT MORLAN <rgmorlan@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, May 12, 2025 1:47 PM

To: Planning Commission

Subject: Public Hearing Monday, May 12, 2025 Case No. 2025-373

Questions concerning the proposed driveway expansion into the Hudson Middle School.  

 

• Will the proposed driveway expansion be sufficient to accommodate all of the cars that currently 

line  N Oviatt Street in both directions during drop-off and pick-up hours?  It is very difficult for 

local residents to exit/enter their driveways during these hours and it makes thru traffic equally 

challenging. 

• Once demolition of the Saywell House is complete, what landscaping or other improvements will 

be made to the property? 

• What became of the outdoor learning center plans and the artifacts salvaged during the 1927 

school building demolition which were to be included on the property? 

• Will N Oviatt Street be officially designated as a “School Zone”?  

• Has any consideration been given to staggering the start times for the Middle School to spread out 

the traffic flow? 

 

Thank you, 

 

Robert & Becky Morlan 

84 N Oviatt Street 
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